Milk Orders
2023 - 2024 School Year

Dear Parents,

For milk orders, there will be a one-time annual fee of $100.00 for the entire
school year. Due to gas prices, production costs, a nationwide shortage of
truckers and packing materials, the price of milk is higher this school year.

- Please complete this form (one form for each student) and return it to
- the school with the payment addressed to the cafeteria. Please write the
check out to St. James School for $100.00.

STUDENT NAME:

GRADE:

CLASSROOM:

Milk options: (Please indicate choice):
O 2% White

O Chocolate



